
HAPPY FATHERS DAY 
What a wonderful weekend we had! The sun 
was shining and very warm. 
The pool was full, and every-
one was happy and having 
fun. The weather man is call-
ing for the same for this 
weekend let’s keep our fin-
gers crossed for another sun 
filled weekend. 

Belated Happy Birthday 

Sorry we missed you 

6/7 Jonathan Baker (20) BHC employee 

6/8 Kim Lafave 

Happy Birthday 
Birthday greetings this week go out to: 
6/14 Madison Farrell (8) 
6/15 Shanna King 
6/16 Paul Getty 
6/16 Emily Paquin (17) 
6/17 Shawn Agoney (39) 
6/19 Lynn Costello 

Happy Anniversary 

Happy Anniversary greetings this week go out 
to. 

6/15 Peter & Doreen Michael (57) years 

50/50 

# 806804 Our lucky winner this week was 
Tannia Sabelli, and the pot was $394.30 

Notice from the committee 

We are looking for volunteer's to sell 50/50 
tickets. If you are interested, please see 
Georgia Crawley at 44 Riverside. 

Events for this week: 

Friday June 13th 

Horseshoes-7:00 PM-  Everyone is welcome to 
come and join in the game. Horseshoe pits 
near clubhouse. 

Saturday June 14th 

50/50– Morning- The sellers will be going 
door to door throughout the park. If you miss 
your 50/50 ticket seller in your area, please 
feel free to see Georgia Crawley at 44 River-
side to purchase your lucky ticket! 

Adult Softball- 10:00am- This is the official 
start of the games. This event is open to all 
who would like to play. Bring your glove, meet 
up at the south ball field and join the game! 

Mom & Pop Spaghetti Supper- 5:00pm- 
6:30pm- Tickets in advance are $8.00 per 
adult, and at the door for adults is $10.00 
per person. Kids under eight years old must 
be accompanied by adult and bring one can of 
food are free. Please get your ticket soon as 
possible since we are limited to 150 tickets. 
Tickets on sale at office or see Francine 
Cantwell at 24 Michelle. See attached flyer 
for menu and further details. 

Family Dance- 8:30pm– Family fun, dance and 
music by Jamie Head. 

Sunday June 15th 

Line Dancing- 10:00am-Come join us in the 
clubhouse. You can join the group and dance, 
or you may sit, watch, visit with old friends or 
perhaps make a few new ones. 

Darts- 7:00pm– If you like darts, come and 
join us in the clubhouse for a friendly game. 
You may prefer to just watch and visit with 
old friends. You might even make a few new 
ones. 
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Updates from last week's events 

Darts  

There was a good evening with 21 dart play-
ers having a swell time. High score by Pat-
rick-100, Carol-122 and Danny M-134. Finish-
es this night were Herby, George and Bill 
with 1 each. Danny M, Mike, Lindsey and 
Harold with 2 each. Game was won by team 
Danny, Lindsey, Allison and Allen. Hi-Lo was 
won by Allen. See you all next Sunday! 

Line Dancing 

Last week we had our second line dance 
class. The dancers enjoyed the music & 
dancing. We are reviewing the dances we 
learned last summer & starting on some new 
ones. Everyone is doing very well. Looking 
forward to doing it again this Sunday. Come 
on down and bring some friends. Lou 

Up coming events-  

Watch future newsletters for more infor-
mation on theses events: 

June 21st   

 Kids bingo- 10:00am– All children are wel-
come to come join.  

 Kids Fishing Derby- 7:00am to 12:30pm- 
This event is always a fun day. Please 
hurry and get your name on the sign up 
sheet in the office. We encourage par-
ents to help with this event. See at-
tached flyer for derby rules and more 
information. Also, we ask parents to list 
children’s tee shirt size since the kids 
will receive a tee shirt at the event. 

June 22nd  
 Kid's Softball- 10:00 am- We will asking 

that anyone interested in playing kids 
softball this year regularly. Please will 
you write your child's name and their age 
on the list at the office. We ask that you 
make every effort to have your kids show 
up every Sunday morning if weather per-
mitting. We welcome anyone who wishes 
to volunteer for on the field, base coach-
es, scorekeepers & statisticians. Anyone 
interested in being a volunteer in any ca-
pacity, please sign up on the form also 
posted at the office by writing your name 
and site number. We will be in contact 
before the start of the season. Finally 
we will extend the season until Labor Day 
and have the ‘KIDS BANQUET” on the 
Sunday, August 31st, 2014 following the 
last game. We will advise you of the de-
tails at a later date. Hoping to see all 
your kids out on Sunday’s for some fun. 
Lou, Steve, Glen, Jim, Ken, Luc & Gerard 
( Coaches ) 

June 28th  

Horseshoe Tournament 

June 30th 

Adult Bingo- Will start at 7:00pm. 

NOTICE FROM MANAGEMENT 

Please do NOT put wood of any kind in the 

dumpsters. Just leave it on ground and our em-

ployees with take care of it.  

Thank you Dave & Theresa. 

Congratulations 

Our five-some of Russell, Robert, Eddy, Billy and 

Frank B. We would like to congratulate Frank 

Craig on his hole in “1” at Altona N.Y. 

NEW STORE HOUR”S 

Starting Wednesday June 13th 

Monday 10am to 4pm 

Tuesday 10am to 4pm 

Wednesday 10am to 4pm 

Thursday 10am to 4pm 

Friday 10am to 7pm 

Saturday 10am to 5pm 

Sunday 10am to 4pm 

 

Special Notice 
Gerry Cantwell from Michelle 24 is collecting 

aluminum tabs off soda and beer cans. This will 

aid purchasing wheel chairs for the handicapped. 

Please help him out any way you can would be ap-

preciated. 



CAN-AM Day 
This event is just around the corner. You can 

get you Can-Am apparel at the office. All pric-

es all US funds only. 

Signals 
Caps-$10.00 

Tee Shirts-$10.00 

Bags-$2.00 

Scarves-$1.00 

Sold In Sets 
Caps & Tee Shirt are $18.00 with choice of bag 

or scarves for free 

Lost  
We have a fellow camper that is looking for his 

lost canoe. The canoe was tied to a tree by the 

Riverside boat launch and is green in color. If 

you have seen the canoe, please see Gordon 

Trombley on Hillside 24 or let Theresa know. 

Thank you. 

Site Rent 

All site rent for 2014 must be paid in full by 
June 1st. There are only a few accounts left 
who have not paid the remainder of their site 
rent. This is not fair for the rest of the camp-
ers who made their timely payments. Please 
stop by the Blue Haven office and speak to 
Theresa or Dave about further options. Or you 
could come to the Plattsburgh Office to dis-
cuss your options with Melissa. Please be aware 
of overdue balances and avoid future interest 
charges by paying on time. As stated our policy, 
any accounts not current by July 1st will not be 
allowed to utilize the campground facilities 
without approval from John Momot.  

Power Bills 

Opening power bills are ready an can be paid 
at the office. 
 



Notes/Reminders: 
Mail: 
 Please stop into the office and check the 

mail box. The box is full with various 
guests’ mail, and your mail could be still 
here.   

Titles: 
 Attention customers who purchased a 

camper last fall and/or over the winter. 
We have several NYS ownership titles 
that were mailed to the campground and 
need to be picked up. If this applies to 
you, please see Theresa in the office and 
pick up the title.  

Issues in the Park: 
 Please see Dave or Theresa in the office 

for any park issues, so they can arrange 
to have them taken care of. 

 Please see Dave at the office and refer 
to your guideline book before you dig, cut, 
trim, buy a shed or build anything. 

Quiet Hours: 
 Please be considerate of your neighbors 

and remember the quiet hours. These 
hours are: 

 Weekdays = 10:00pm-9:00am.  
 Weekends/Holidays = 11:00pm-10:am 

For example, please try not mow your lawns 
or play loud music during these special hours. 

 

Trash: 
 Please do not put household trash in the 

trash cans near the bathhouses and our 
common areas.  

 There are dumpsters on the South Side be-
side the pool to be used for trash.  

 Please do NOT put wood of any kind in the 
dumpsters. Just leave it on ground and our 
employees with take care of it.  

 If you need help finding the dumpsters, any 
staff member would be glad to show you 
where they are located. 

 You can also go to the office and get a map 
to show you where the rubbish bins are. 

 There is no longer a rubbish area on Hillside. 
It has been moved to the south side on 
Meadow beside the pool. There are recycling 
bins there as well. 

Golf Cart reminders:  
 All golf carts MUST obey the post speed 

limit of 5 mph.  

 No one under the age of 16 is allowed to 
drive a golf cart.  

 All golf carts need to have lights to be driv-
en at night. 

 Please register the golf carts with the of-
fice and have a registered number on them.  

 When you sell your golf cart, please remem-
ber the new owner must register their new 
golf cart in their name and get a new num-
ber from the office. 

Pet reminders: 
 Please clean up after your pets. Especially 

when the pet makes messes on the ball field 
or the boat launches.  

 Always keep your dogs on a leash on your 
site even when you are there.  

 Please keep your neighbors in mind when 
your dog is barking. Not everyone is a pet 
lover, and we need to be courteous to them. 

Gazette Entries 
 If you would like to put something in the Ga-

zette, have the submission to the Blue Ha-
ven office by no later then 12:00 PM on 
Tuesday. 


